
                                                                                       

 
 
 

CAPACITY AVAILABILITY AT GREECE-ITALY INTERCONNECTION 
 

December 19th, 2015 
With reference to the notice published on November 3rd 2015 concerning the unavailability 

of the link between Italy and Greece, TERNA and ADMIE inform market participants that the works 
needed to repair the cable will be completed according to schedule. 

Therefore, the NTC will be restored at 500 MW starting from 0:00 of December 22nd. 
Consequently the first daily auction will be held on December 21st  (delivery day December 22nd). 

Moreover TERNA and ADMIE inform market participants that the allocation will be carried 
out on a daily basis till the end of January 2016. 

Any further information referred to this notice will be promptly communicated by TERNA 
and ADMIE. 

 


